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The Campus Receives a Makeover  
 

【Reported  by  Hui-ping  Liu,  Tamkang  Times】For the  summer  break,

Tamkang University has been putting its focus on the development of the

College of Liberal Arts, the female dormitory and the areas around the

Five Tiger Hills. The areas being constructed around the Five Tiger Hills

include  a  new  basketball  court,  tennis  court  and  other  student

recreational facilities. It has also been estimated that this year they

will be able to hold an official ceremony for the beginning construction

of the Shou Chien International Conference Center.

 

On the second floor of the College of Liberal Arts, they have built, “The

Wall of Liberal Arts” which was completed with black pillars resembling

writing on inkstone. The interior of the building has been reinforced for

safety, completed with LED lighting technology. The female dormitory has

been remodelled beautifully with new facilities and resources including a

kitchen and dining area for students to enjoy. Director of the Energy

Conservation  and  Space  Section,  Yu-san  Chiang,  expressed,  “The

remodelling of the female dormitory is a fantastic upgrade that will prove

beneficial to the students. The new space will certainly make the study

environment and lifestyle much more enjoyable.”  (Photo taken by Guo-zhen

Wu)
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The remodelling included professional outdoor courts, well-lit walkways, female dormitory, and brick



passageway.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


